
 

 

 RFP Notification of Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 4112 for the 
Mississippi Department of Public Safety (MDPS) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Date:  March 18, 2019 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name:  Khelli Reed 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8194 

Contact E-mail Address: khelli.reed@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) RFP Number 4112 for the procurement of an 
Electronic Forms and Workflow Management Application for the Mississippi Department of Public 
Safety (MDPS), please be advised that pending successful contract negotiations, the award will be 
made to RJ Young at a total not-to-exceed 3-year lifecycle cost of $175,000.00. 
 
ITS and MDPS thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 43706 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


